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21 February 2020 

School 2 Newsletter 

Dear Parents, 

We hope you have a great February holiday. Please find below some information regarding the first few 

weeks back. 

Mr Kelly 

 

House Singing Competition 

Like last year, all children at School 2 will compete in ‘house teams’ (every child at school belongs to 1 

of 3 houses – Pavlova, Kandinsky and Dostoevsky) in a whole school singing competition. 

In addition to the whole school competition, there will be some slots for children to display a particular 

talent (though these will not be judged during the main event). If your child has signed up to display a 

talent, auditions will take place week beginning the 2nd March. 

Year 6 Parents – presentations and information from our secondary schools 

In order to facilitate transition to secondary school, Y6 parents are invited to meet with School 7 on 

Tuesday 17th March. The meeting will be in the School 7 auditorium at 15:40. 

In addition, we will arrange for pupils to take some lessons with School 7 – information regarding this 

will be sent at a later date. 

 
Year 5 Class Assembly 

Year 5 teachers, Mr Sennett and Mr Murray, would like to invite parents in to watch their class assembly 

on Friday 13th March, starting at 14:30. 

 
Year 4 Class Assembly 

Year 4 teachers, Mr Wright and Mr Leech, would like to invite parents in to watch their class assembly 

on Friday 20th March, starting at 14:30. 

 
Internet Safety 

Please find the attached link to some guidance regarding the TikTok Application. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lKF31EeqcLL21-beyYrLrpSONbQQMRA2/view?usp=sharing 

 

mailto:Daniel.kelly@bismoscow.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lKF31EeqcLL21-beyYrLrpSONbQQMRA2/view?usp=sharing


' Important Dates 

21 Feb 

2 March 

9 March 

13 March 

16 March 

20 March 

23-26 March 

31 March 

1-3 April 

Event 

Last day of half-term 

New half-term starts 

Government holidays 

Year 5 Sharing Assembly 

Assessment week 

Year 4 Sharing Assembly 

Parent Teacher Meetings 

End of Term 

Educational Support Days 

Audience 

Everyone 

Everyone 

Everyone 

Y5 Parents 

All Pupils 

Y4 Parents 

All Parents 

Everyone 

Russian Government Holidays 

Please be aware that the school will be closed on the following day due to Russian Government Holidays: 

• Monday 9th March 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
'EXCELLENCE IN EDUCATION’ 

 

NPEI «THE BRITISH INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL» 

NORTHERN CAMPUS: Infant School 8 495 450 16 26; Junior School 8 495 450 3447; Secondary School 8 495 987 44 89. 

SOUTHERN CAMPUS: Infant & Junior School 8 495 421 8211; Secondary School 8 495 425 5100; 

CENTRAL CAMPUS: Primary School 8 499 723 09 19; Russian Curriculum School (All ages) 8 499 124 3496. 

Admissions 8 495 426 0311, 8 495 987 44 86. 

Web site www.bismoscow.com 

https://bismoscow.com/

